




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comment on Proposed GR 42
Date: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 9:06:04 AM
Attachments: AWSCA Comment on GR 42.pdf

 
 

From: Callan, Ashley [mailto:ACallan@SpokaneCounty.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 8:24 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Chris Gaddis <chris.gaddis@PIERCECOUNTYWA.GOV>
Subject: Comment on Proposed GR 42
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Good morning –
Please find the attached comment from the Association of Washington
Superior Court Administrators on proposed General Rule 42 – Independence
of Public Defense Services. 
 
Thank you,
 
Ashley Callan
Superior Court Administrator
477-4401
 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Spokane County email system and may be subject to
public disclosure under GR 31.1 and to archiving and review.
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